
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF HAM LAKE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Ham Lake City Council will hold a public hearing on December 2, 
2024 at 6:01 p.m. in the Council Chambers for the purpose of adopting the 2025 Budget, Levy and 
Five-Year Capital Improvement Plan.  All interested citizens will have the opportunity to give 
written or oral comment. 
 
 
 
 
Dawnette Shimek 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
Published:  November 20, 2024 


